
Join us for a Butterfly Counting event!
Explore the world of butterflies through Citizen Science participation.

July 20, 2024 from 12:30 to 4 PM starting at the Muskeg Creek Chalet

12:30 to 1 PM: Registration, grid assignment, and a presentation on how to collect butterflies
1 to 3:30 PM: Break off in groups and find butterflies

3:30 to 4 PM: Return and submit your findings

Bring weather appropriate clothing, sturdy shoes, a camera or cell phone, a water bottle,
sunscreen, mosquito repellant.

ALL AGES WELCOME!

More info: crookedcreek.land

The Alberta
Lepidopterist Guild

will be on
hand too!

Limited space available, pre register at: coordinator@crookedcreek.land
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